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Dear Lin Lin,

I seriously cannot thank you enough for what you have done for me. I appreciate it so much and how
quickly you checked. Your efforts do not go unrecognized. You have been so wonderful and helpful to me
and I am so grateful for that. You are one of the best professors/advisors I have ever had. Thank you
again.

Sincerely,
Courtney Psychas

2012/2/2 Lin Lin <Lin.Lin@cortland.edu>

Hi,  Courtney.

Just checked your CAPP form. You DON'T need to worry.  Your Catalog year is 2009 and the new policy
(Having a C- can't go to student teaching) doesn't apply to you. You are still qualified so long as you do
well this semester.

Rest assured. I douled checked with my supervisor for you already.

Lin Lin
Associate Professor of Social Studies Education
Department of Childhood/Early Childhood Education
School of Education, SUNY at Cortland
Office: Ed Bldg 1250
607-753-4234
Women are like tea bags. You never know how strong they are until they are put in hot water. -- Eleanor
Roosevelt
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